
 Flexible Hours 

 Paid, full-time position 

 Rewarding Ministry 

The Parishes of Our Lady of Mercy, Harborcreek and St. Mark the Evangelist, 
Lawrence Park are seeking an energetic, creative person dedicated to working 
with teens to fill the position of Youth Minister.  Someone to plan, run, and 
enhance various activities ministering to the youth of both parishes and address 
the needs of the youth in our community. All interested persons should submit 
resume and two references to: 
 YM Search Committee     YM Search Committee 
 837 Bartlett Road      or  695 Smithson Avenue 
 Harborcreek, PA  16421    Erie, PA 16511 
 secretary@ourladyofmercychurch.org  office@smmc.church 
 

Deadline:   February 17, 2020 
 
Any Questions can be directed to: 
           Irene Lucas (Our Lady of Mercy) at 899-6132 
   ilucas@ourladyofmercychurch.org  
     or 
   Pat Marshall (St. Mark) at 899-3000 x12 
  pmarshall@smmc.church 


